
We want to hear from residents of Adswood and Bridgehall
about a new programme setting up in your area!

You are invited to this co-design session to feedback
about the strengths, challenges and what you would like

to see change in your area.  

We need to hear from you!

4PM- 6PM Friday the 8th of
December 

Adswood and Bridgehall Library
Café

Pop in for a cuppa and a chat.

No need to book or let us know,
just come along! 

Come along to the session!

For more info about the
programme....

Scan the QR Code or email
Sophie-

sophie.powell@sector3sk.org

Can’t attend?

Contact Sophie
about how you can
give your views and

to stay informed!

Community Co-Design Session

Everyone welcome! 

Refreshments served!


